
From: Elizabeth Seixas <groweer@icloud.com>  

Sent: Monday, September 13, 2021 1:43 PM 

To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 

Subject: More absolutely ridiculous and unnecessary Ann Arbor council and planning commission.if 

some of these ideas were put in front of the general public they would not be accepted  

 

 

 

 

Sent from my iPhone 
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